
EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Letter in Support of the Proposed PACE program for El Dorado Cty
1 message

rebecca bryson <rebeccabryson27@yahoo.com> Mon, Sep 30, 2013 at 11:14 AM
Reply-To: rebecca bryson <rebeccabryson27@yahoo.com>
To: "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, Norma Santiago
<norma.santiago@edcgov.us>

September 27, 2013

Dear El Dorado County Board of Supervisors:

I am writing in support of the proposed County-wide PACE program to finance clean energy retrofits.

One of the biggest barriers to residential energy efficiency projects is the initial cost. This is why adoption of

the proposed energy district and the financing program would be of such benefit to El Dorado County’s

communities, economy and environment.

Placer County has a similar program (MPower) that has been successful and we would like to see

that available in our County as well. It would make a tremendous difference to my family and other

young families that our part of our Small World Parent Network that want to do the right thing, but

do not have the money for the initial financing.  In addition, locally-led energy efficiency and

renewable energy projects generate good jobs, save customers on energy bills, keep money local

and help reduce our impact on natural resources. 

I am part of the Lake Tahoe Sustainability Collaborative, which includes over 100 volunteers living,

working, and recreating in the Tahoe-Truckee region. Our mission is to sustain a citizen-based effort

to accelerate a shift toward a healthier Tahoe-Truckee community, environment, and economy. As

part of our mission, we have been identifying and supporting efficient, effective programs to support

energy and water conservation and this proposal very much fits that bill.

I urge your support of the proposed PACE as proposed by Ygrene Energy Fund

Sincerely,

Rebecca Bryson

Member, Lake Tahoe Sustainability Collaborative

Energy, Water and Waste Conservation Working Group

Co-Founder Small World Parent Network
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Ygrene Energy Fund
1 message

Sarah Knox <tahoeknox@gmail.com> Sun, Sep 29, 2013 at 12:05 PM
To: bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us

Please support the proposed El Dorado clean energy district. It would be a painless way to benefit our
environment, and  our economy.
Thank you.
Sarah Knox
20 year resident of SLT
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

support Clean Energy Financing
1 message

Pete and Karen on Bikes <pedaling_2@yahoo.com> Sun, Sep 29, 2013 at 10:22 AM
Reply-To: Pete and Karen on Bikes <pedaling_2@yahoo.com>
To: "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear El Dorado County Board of Supervisors:

We strongly support the county-wide district to finance clean energy retrofits proposed by
Ygrene Energy Fund.
Locally-led energy efficiency and renewable energy projects generate good jobs, save customers
on energy bills, keep money local and help reduce our impact on natural resources.  The most
common barrier to these “triple bottom line” projects is up-front financing, which is exactly why
adoption of the proposed energy district would be of such benefit to El Dorado County’s
communities, economy and environment.
We urge your support of the proposed El Dorado clean energy district.

Sincerely,
Karen and Peter Fink
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

El Dorado Clean Energy District
1 message

John Friedrich <johnfriedrich1@mac.com> Sun, Sep 29, 2013 at 8:32 AM
To: bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us

Dear El Dorado County Board of Supervisors:

Please find attached a letter of support for the El Dorado clean energy district proposed by Ygrene Energy Fund.
This will be a great benefit for our county, and Sierra Nevada Alliance encourages your support of this initiative.

Sincerely,

John Friedrich, Board Member
Sierra Nevada Alliance

El Dorado clean energy district letter.doc
141K
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September 27, 2013 

 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

330 Fair Lane 

Placerville, CA 95667 

 

Dear El Dorado County Board of Supervisors: 

 

Sierra Nevada Alliance, an El Dorado County-based non profit organization working to 

protect and restore the natural resources of the Sierra Nevada while promoting healthy 

communities, strongly supports the county-wide district to finance clean energy retrofits 

proposed by Ygrene Energy Fund. 

 

Locally-led energy efficiency and renewable energy projects generate good jobs, save 

customers on energy bills, keep money local and help reduce our impact on natural 

resources.  The most common barrier to these “triple bottom line” projects is up-front 

financing, which is exactly why adoption of the proposed energy district would be of 

such benefit to El Dorado County’s communities, economy and environment. 

 

We urge your support of the proposed El Dorado clean energy district. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John Friedrich 

Board Member 

Sierra Nevada Alliance 
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